
VOLUNTEERS

WANTED!

To sign up, please contact:

Ava@THN.org

Join us for the Annual Point-in-Time Count!
January 25th, 2024

The Point-in-Time Count aims to provide a snapshot of the 
individuals and families experiencing homelessness in a 
geographical area, over the course of one night.

What is the PIT Count?

Volunteers are needed to help survey unhoused neighbors. 
The data is used to help communities in their fight to end 
homelessness!

Why do we need Volunteers?

Visit our Website:
www.thn.org/texas-balance-state-continuum-care/data/pit-
count-and-hic/

Where can I learn more? 


